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Statement of Understanding
2018 Annual Officials Enforcement Re: F-1 Report

| hereby acknowledge that |, ({DLO/O‘UYU)’W @00 K ( E\ame CDOK\ ;

(Printed Name of Respondent)

did not timely file the required Personal Financial Affairs Statement (F-1 Report) with the Public Disclosure
Commission (PDC) that was due to be filed on April 16, 2018, disclosing personal financial information for

calendar year 2017, thereby violating 42.17A.700.

| want to avoid the time and expense resulting from a Brief Adjudicative Hearing (Brief Enforcement Hearing)
before the Presiding Officer. Therefore, | am filing the F-1 report, completing the Statement of Understanding,
and enclosing a check or money order in the amount of $100 for the missing report, in lieu of a September 24,

2018, Brief Enforcement hearing being held.

I understand that this will resolve all issues with the PDC regarding my failure to timely file the F-1 report,

provided that a check or money order for $100, the completed missing report(s), and this signed Statement of

Understanding are all received by Wednesday, September 19, 2018.

| further understand that Commission staff will not be scheduling a Brief Enforcement hearing before the

Presiding Officer regarding my obligation to timely file the F-1 report that was due April 16, 2018.

S lavie. (ool ol20l20i8

Signature of Respondent/Candidate Date Signed

Be sure to include your F-1 report, and make your check or money order payable to “Washington State

Treasurer.” Mail or deliver this Statement of Understanding, your completed F-1 report, and your payment to

the following address:

WA State Treasurer - Public Disclosure Commission
Financial Office RECE|
PO Box 41465 VED

Olympia, WA 98504-1465
AUG 31 2018

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMIsSION



RECEIVED

State of Washington
PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION

711 Capitol Way Rm. 206, PO Box 40908 e Olympia, Washington 98504-0908
(360) 753-1111 e« FAX (360) 753-1112
Toll Free 1-877-601-2828 ¢ E-mail: pdc@pdc.wa.gov ¢ Website: www.pdc.wa.gov

ELAINE COOK
14701 NE 177TH STREET
WOODINVILLE, WA 98072

Also delivered electronically to “ELAINECOOK@OUTLOOK.COM”

August 16, 2018

Subject: F-1 Brief Enforcement Hearing Notice PDC Case Number 38861

Dear: ELAINE COOK

The Public Disclosure Commission (PDC) has not received your Personal Financial
Affairs Statement (F-1 report) disclosing financial activities for calendar year 2017.
RCW 42.17A.700 requires every elected or appointed official to file an annual F-1 report,
which was to have been filed no later than April 16, 2018. On July 16, 2018, PDC staff
sent you a warning letter reminding you to file the missing F-1 report.

In accordance with RCW 42.17A.110 and RCW 42.17A.755, a Brief Adjudicative
Proceeding (Brief Enforcement Hearing) has been scheduled to determine if you violated
RCW 42.17A.700 by failing to file the required annual F-1 report for calendar year 2017.
Under the Brief Enforcement Hearing rules, the Presiding Officer has the authority to
assess civil penalties in accordance with WAC 390-37-143, a penalty schedule adopted
by the Commission (see enclosed copy).

HEARING INFORMATION
Date and time: September 24, 2018 at 10 a.m.
Place: Evergreen Plaza Building, Room 206

711 Capitol Way, Olympia, WA, 98504-0908
Presiding Officer: Anne Levinson, Chair, Public Disclosure Commission
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